Aaron Bloxham

Subject: FW: Aldi Food Market (Case Number 15-003SP)

From: Chris

Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 3:35 PM

To: Aaron Bloxham

Subject: Re: Aldi Food Market (Case Number 15-003SP)

Thank you for the fast response Mr Bloxham.

Who can we contact to find out if this will be a Trader Joe's or not? We Also reviewd all the documents and it's not
specified the category of store that will be built. Residents in this area are very concerned about it, a Trader Joe's would
be welcome but the very low end Aldi Market (typically built in trailer park and section 8 communities) is not desired
based on reports from the Craig Ranch residents.

| hope to be able to give them good news. Can you pls help identify what kind of store will be built?

Thank You,

Chris Blackburn



